
From: Deborah L. Sees <DSees@jacksongov.org> 

Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 8:01 AM 

To: Brooklynn Wille); Joe Frogge 

Cc: Rebekah Schachtele; Assist 

Subject: RE: EXTERNAL  Alura Apartments - Pool House 

Drawings 

 

Thank you for sending the drawings over.  The little kitchen area for resident use does not need to 

be permitted or reviewed since it is for residents only.  When you have plans available for the pool 

and equipment room we will need to review those.   

 

Deb Sees 

Environmental Health Director 

(816) 881- 8361 or 816-797-7162 (cell) 

 

We Have Moved 
Our new address is: 

 
Jackson County 
Environmental Health 
3651 NE Ralph Powell Rd 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64064 

 

 

From: Brooklynn Willett <brooklynnw@wallacearchitects.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 12:13 PM 

To: Deborah L. Sees <DSees@jacksongov.org> 

Cc: Rebekah Schachtele <Rebekahs@wallacearchitects.com>; Assist <Assist@wallacearchitects.com> 

Subject: EXTERNAL Alura Apartments - Pool House Drawings 

 

WARNING: This email originated outside of Jackson County.  

DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Hello! 
 
Please see attached combined Pool House Drawings for Alura Apartments. Let us know 
if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you,  

 
Brooklynn Willett  
Administrative Assistant 

 You don't often get email from brooklynnw@wallacearchitects.com. Learn why this is important   

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__aka.ms_LearnAboutSenderIdentification&d=DwMGaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=gkVvqVtOKPkJve3yA44CcV0gSIUPpyEHPYm-aVv6uCs&m=N48VXKzFMr0XklxMO2g_TXBv5upFL6YEMqavBH6AoSOXxh4Bco9d9Eaah97n5uhu&s=0XH8ukicQeKL3srw3g4BrYqt7UQ2ga3HQu9acC8SBRQ&e=


Walllace | &



